Tel: 020 8800 9007 Email: admin@springfield.hackney.sch.uk

Executive Principal: Sian Davies Headteacher: Anna Case



## Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> December 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you for a Stay and Play on Friday 9th December.

It will be a wonderful opportunity for you to stay with your child when you bring them to school in the morning and play with them in their classroom. At the end of the session we will come together as a class and read a story.

The session will be from 9am to 9.30am if your child is in Reception or Nursery.

We hope to welcome as many of you as possible at the sessions.

Thank you for your continued support.

The Early Years Team



